
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

Exciting news: brand new Singing Club!  

 

We are delighted to announce that Singing Club by Rattle and Roll will continue next term for 

children at Fountains C of E Primary. 

Singing Club offers the opportunity to sing as a group as well as sing solos. It teaches the importance 

of teamwork as well as developing skills and offering performance opportunities. The children will 

learn vocal warm-ups; explore the range of their voices; sing in harmonies and is also lots of fun! The 

club will cover a wide range of music from classical pieces, to musicals and modern pop music.  

Singing Club will run after school on Mondays 3:30-4:30pm starting on 29th April and finishing on 
15th July (there will be no lesson Monday 6th May due to the Bank Holiday). Each lesson will cost 
£5.50 per child and there are 10 weeks this half term making the fee £55. 
 
All information about next term can be found on our website. We accept all childcare vouchers; 
payments can be made in instalments and no payments are due until April. At the end of each 
term there will be a performance to parents/carers. 
 
If you would like to join the fun please visit www.rattleandrollperformance.com where you can sign 
up using our online registration system. Use code SIFOPS1 to go straight to this class (you will need 
to register first if you haven’t previously). 
 

Thank you and best wishes, 

Katy Emmerson 

Rattle and Roll Performance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.rattleandrollperformance.com/

